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Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
World Book Day 2024 takes place on Thursday 7th March.  This year we would like to try and mix up the 
options for marking the day as we know not all children enjoy dressing up.  Children may choose from one (or 
all) of the following options: 
 
Dressing Up 
The children can come into school as their favourite character from a book for the day.  If children would 
prefer not to dress up then they should come in their usual school uniform. 
 
Decorating a Potato  
We are inviting the children to decorate a potato (or other vegetable) to reflect their favourite book or book 
character.  These will be displayed in school on the day as part of our celebrations. 
 
Creating a Piece of Artwork or Poster 
Children could create a piece of artwork reflecting their favourite book or create a poster to advertise their 
favourite book to others.  This will be displayed in school to encourage a love of reading.  Please make sure 
that children name their art work! 

£1 Book Token 
All children will receive a World Book Day token which they will be bringing home today.  World Book Day 
celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To help get them started on their 
reading journey, every child receives a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be exchanged for one 
of ten special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more.   
 
You can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm for books well beyond World Book Day by reading together 
regularly and joining your local library if you are not yet members. For more information about World Book Day 
and ideas on sharing books at home, visit worldbookday.com. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lesley Wright 
English Lead 
 


